
October 9, 2015 

HEALTH 
SYSTEM 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

RE: Amendment Request to NRC License Nos. 21-01333-01, 21-20324-01, 21-25833-01 

Dear Material License Reviewer: 

The current Radiation Safety Officer listed on the three NRC licenses above is Janice Campbell, 
Ph.D. 

Please change the Radiation Safety Officer to Cheryl Culver Schultz, M.S. She has returned 
from the medical leave of absence and resumed her role as the Corporate Radiation Safety 
Officer for Beaumont Health System (21-01333-01), Beaumont Northpointe (21-25833-01), and 
Beaumont Cardiovascular Specialists (21-20324-0 1 ). 

For further information, please contact Cheryl Culver Schultz at 248-551-0548. 

Sincerely, 

~~ufl!dtM% 
Cheryl cllfver Schultz, M.S. 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
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VP, Qualit~, Sa,fetyand Accreditation 
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Chair, Radiation Safety Committee 

Beaumont Health System 
3601 W. Thirteen Mile Rd. 
Royal Oak, Michigan 48073 RECEIVED OCT 2 0 2015 
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Beaumor 
Beaumont Hospital - Royal Oi 
3601 West 13 Mile Road 
Royal Oak, Ml 48073-6769 
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RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 
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